
      22nd  February, 2021 

 

Dear National Delegates 

 

Following a recent EBO Executive Committee meeting it has been agreed to hold an online EBO 
exam for all candidates of the 2020 exams who postponed their application. As most/all congresses 
will be held in virtual format in 2021 and due to the uncertainties surrounding differing restrictions 
and vaccination progress across Europe, it has been agreed that the safest plan is to hold exams in 
an online format. This exam will be held on June 4th 2021, these candidates will be contacted directly 
regarding this exam. 

A second online exam is planned for November 19th 2021 for new candidates wishing to apply. 
Applications will open on the EBO website shortly. 

The exams will consist of an electronic MCQ and online Viva Voce related format during a 1-day 
exam. Candidates will be required to have access to a laptop with camera and reliable Wi-Fi (security 
software will need to be downloaded to ensure a secure exam) 

Further details of the exact format & timings of the exam will be circulated as and when they have 
been confirmed. 

Kind Regards 

 

Renata Ivekovic 

EBO President 


